
May 23, 2022

Dear Chandler Horizon Rotary,

Thank you for your support of Live Love. We are grateful for your partnership with us during 2021
to build our teaching kitchen. Your support of Live Love’s vision to build strong communities by
connecting people and caring for our neighbors was especially important during a year full of
challenges and hardships for so many.  So on behalf of our team, families, and neighbors, we are
grateful for you.

We acknowledge that no goods or services were provided to you in exchange for your gift.  Live
Love is a registered 501c3 and your donation is eligible for a tax deduction (Tax ID:  26-0880504).

Thank you for your generosity and continued support.  Your contribution makes a significant impact
on so many families.  We could not do what we do without you. Thanks for being part of the
adventure!

Serving Together,

Paul & Melinda Gunther

Donation received November 2021: $3,000.00
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